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Hi everyone, 

 

We hope you all enjoyed The Half 

Term Break. It was lovely to see 

the photos and to hear the  

children talking about family  

Get-togethers and trips out,  

something we have all missed so 

much. The children recorded their 

favourite moments in their writing 

books.  

For the second week of The 

M.A.D Festival, the Reception 

children focused on The Story of 

Peter Pan. Having read the story 

together, the children wrote 

about their favourite character 

and which part of the story they 

enjoyed the most. Some children 

made their own puppets to act out 

the story with their friends. Each 

class also helped to collage pic-

tures of the main characters to 

make a wall display. We have been 

singing some pirate songs and have 

begun making Pirate Treasure 

Chests. Please send in a small con-

tainer such as a small shoe box or 

an egg box for your child to use.  

 We will be starting our Transition 

Program shortly. More details to 

follow in next week’s Newsletter.  

 

Reception News 
11th June 2021 

 

 
Eye Screening   

Please read the letter sent home 

today about Eye Screening in 

school, which will take place  

Monday 14th June and Thursday 

24th June.    

Complete and return the form only 

if you DO NOT want your child to 

have vision screening.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

This week we celebrated the      

birthdays of Ellie Phillips,  

Dottie Reeds and Amelia Green.   

 

Here comes the 
Sun…. 

 
 

Now that Summer is here, 
please ensure sun cream is 

applied before school. 
(Rollerball sun creams are 

best for the children to re-
apply to themselves at 

lunchtime.)  
They will also need a sun 

hat and a bottle of water. 
(No juice). 


